President’s Message Flashbacks - December Events Christmas at the Wolastoq Wharf
40 members and guests enjoyed the

Welcome to a new decade!!!! Yes, 2020 Carol Sing fantastic meal put on by the restaurant.
has arrived and | hope that you all have a The 2" Annual Carol Sing was even bigger
most wonderful year. and better than last year. Great evening of

song and fun!

The Club had a busy December with at
least 3 events, but | believe the most
impressive was the second annual Dinner at
the Wolastoq Wharf, where 40 members
and spouses attended. The food was
spectacular, the service amazing and we all
owe a special thanks to Francis for going
above and beyond organizing this and

other events.

The new year events will start off on
January 11", with a meal at one of
Fredericton’s newer restaurants, Tokyo
Ramen. As you can see there are several
events planned for the rest of the month. |
hope to see each of you soon and in

the meantime, may | wish you all a Happy
New Year.

George Filliter




Beat the Blues at the Delta j%t
A smaller but fun crowd enjoyed this Message from the Club Manager ;%: D I S PATC H ES

annual tradition.

Another year and another decade! Since
we have had several events in
December, I thought | would make this
issue of Dispatches more about the fun!
So, enjoy the pictures from our Holiday
events. | will be sending information out
separately on our events and timelines
for RSVPing.

Francis Perry

January 11, 2020
Tokyo Ramen Restaurant (6:00)

January 25, 2020
Robbie Burns night at the Lunar Rogue

February 1, 2020
Beaverbrook Gallery followed by dinner at
Maxwell’s in the Crowne Plaza (6:30)

February 14, 2020
Special Valentine’s 4 course dinner at -
Oakland Lodge (6:00)

Feb. 29, 2019
Dine around Freddy, new restaurant —
Byblos (6:00)

Moty
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